
  
From: dopmannouncement  
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 11:12 AM 
To: DOPM All Users <DOPMAllUsers@uabmc.edu> 
Subject: Computer Tip of the Week -- The HelpDesk is moving.... 
  
  

Announcement: 

We’re moving  

from MT-111 to MT-403  

Brought to you 

by 
Everyone  

at the 
DOPM  

HelpDesk 
  

The DOPM HelpDesk is moving from MT-111 to MT-403 this week. 
(The DOPM HelpDesk is Byron, David Clabough, Lisa, Rich and the students 

Andrew and Adim.) 
  
Our phone numbers and email addresses remain the same. 
  
  

Was this helpful?   Do you have suggestions for a future Tip of the Week?   Do you have any other 

comments? 
Let us know at dopmHelp@uabmc.edu  

To see an archive of past Tips of the Week: http://www.uab.edu/medicine/dopm/help/totw  
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